
Granville Planning Commission Meeting Minutes 
February 6, 2017 
 
In attendance: 
Judy Wood, Chair, Cheryl L. Sargeant, Secretary and Mary Falcon 
 
 
Call to Order:  6:05 p.m. 
 
Public Communication: 

•  Received letter from Two Rivers Ottauquechee Regional Commission (TRORC) 
informing the Planning Commission that Granville is not eligible for help 
amending the Town Plan with the revised Enhanced Energy information.   

•  We were sent an updated (possibly final) version of the Regional Energy 
Implementation Plan by TRORC. 

 
Old Business: 

• Minutes from the December 5, 2016 meeting were approved as written with a 
motion made by Mary and seconded by Cheryl.  All in favor none opposed. 

 
• Judy will present the Planning Commission Report at Town Meeting. 

 
• At Town Meeting the need for public input on possible suitable and unsuitable 

sites for renewable energy projects will be stressed. These specifics must be 
included in the amended Energy Section of the Town Plan, as required by the 
Department of Public Service, to gain “substantial deference” for Granville in 
future proceedings on energy project proposals.  

 
New Business: 
 None presented. 
 
Judy made the motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:05p.m. And Mary seconded.  All in 
favor none opposed. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cheryl L. Sargeant, Secretary 
Granville Planning Commission 


